
10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 15 May, 1984

Thank you very much for your kind letter of 24 April

inviting me to visit Singapore in September.

I plan to visit Malaysia during that month in response

to a long standing invitation. The idea of a visit to Singapore

at that time is most attractive. I too would welcome the

opportunity to discuss world issues with you.

I hope to take a final decision when my programme for the

autumn is a little clearer. May I write again with a firm

response soon.

The Honourable Lee Kuan Yew, CH, GCMG


